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To: NRC Document Control Desk

From: Stephen C. Newman, Millstone Regulatory Compliance , - ///4 h
SUBJECT: Resubmittal of Licensee Event Report 98-018-00

Please find attached a resubmittal of LER 98-018-00 originally mailed to you on September 17,
1998. Due to an oversight, it was noticed that the report submittal date on the LER form (NRC
Form 366) had not been updated following Unit Director approval. This oversight was not
detected prior to initial submittal. A corrected version is being sent to you.
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Our apologies for this inconvenience.
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